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WELCOME TO THE NEW BABIES IN TOWN
Welcome to little Savanna, Hamish & Josiah

Congratulations to the Rimmer, Howard and Robinson families!

Congratulations to Luke ( Productions & Creative and Performing Arts Coordinator) & Michelle
Robinson (Junior School Teacher) who welcomed their gorgeous baby boy, Hamish James on
Thursday 19 August 2021 

We are thrilled with this news and praise God for the safe arrival of precious little Hamish.  Big
brother Charlie is absolutely smitten.

Congratulations also to Lizzie (HSIE Teacher & Year 12 Advisor) & Joel Howard, who
welcomed their precious baby girl Savanna Grace (who is a cousin to Charlie & Hamish) on
Thursday 9 September 2021.  We are very excited for Lizzie and Joel, and little Savanna and Mum
are doing very well.

Congratulations also to Jose (Senior School Administration Assistant) & Lachlan Rimmer who
welcomed their sweet baby boy, Josiah William on Wednesday 8 September 2021.  Lachlan and
Jose are very excited to welcome their bundle of joy to their family.  

We rejoice with these families and congratulate them all from our Thomas Hassall community.  

"Praise God from whom all blessings flow."
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